
 

 

On Tuesday, December 1, 2020 Project Healing Waters Fly Fishing is participating in 
#GivingTuesday, a global day dedicated to giving. We invite you to join the movement and to 
help raise funds for the veterans we serve this December 1st. Encourage your friends, family, 
and colleagues to visit ​www.projecthealingwaters.org/givingtuesday​ ​to learn about this 
special day of giving and how they can help​.  

Here are a few sample messages to help you this #GivingTuesday:  

● “Save the date: #GivingTuesday is December 1st! You can be part of the celebration by 
giving back to the veterans who have served our country. Visit 
www.projecthealingwaters.org/givingtuesday​ ​to find out more.  

 

● This past year alone, more than 3,800 volunteers served over 8,400 disabled veteran 
participants nationwide. But our work has only begun. With over 3.8 million disabled 
veterans nationwide, we currently serve 8,400. The PHWFF goal for 2021 is to bring our 
program services to thousands more disabled veterans. To make this a reality, they need 
your help, visit ​www.projecthealingwaters.org/givingtuesday​ ​to get started!” 

 

● Make a donation TODAY and provide veterans with the support they need on their 
journey to recovery #GivingTuesday ​www.projecthealingwaters.org/givingtuesday 

 

Thank you for your great support of our cause and the veterans we serve! We’re looking 
forward to a terrific #GivingTuesday  ​C​lick here for more #GivingTuesday Resources  

http://www.projecthealingwaters.org/givingtuesday
http://www.projecthealingwaters.org/givingtuesday
http://www.projecthealingwaters.org/givingtuesday
http://www.projecthealingwaters.org/givingtuesday

